
From: LaJeunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>
Sent on: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 6:40:13 PM
To: GMCB - CON<GMCB.CON@vermont.gov>; Foster, Owen<Owen.Foster@vermont.gov>; Lunge,

Robin<Robin.Lunge@vermont.gov>; Murman, David<David.Murman@vermont.gov>; Walsh,
Thom<Thom.Walsh@vermont.gov>; Holmes, Jessica A.<Jessica.A.Holmes@vermont.gov>; Barber,
Michael<Michael.Barber@vermont.gov>; Barrett, Susan<Susan.Barrett@vermont.gov>; Bredice,
Tara<Tara.Bredice@vermont.gov>; Beliveau, Laura<Laura.Beliveau@vermont.gov>; Jerry,
Donna<Donna.Jerry@vermont.gov>; LaJeunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>

Subject: Public Comment: Certificate of Need

A new GMCB Public Comment has been received.

Submit Time: 5/14/2024 6:40:10 PM

Name: Peter Galbraith
Affiliation: Vermont resident
Town/City: Shelburne,

Topic: Health Insurance Rate Review

Comment: I would like to express strong support for the UVMMC proposed outpatient surgery center. It can
help to fill a critical and growing need for so many Vermonters. Thank you!

Post Comment: Yes


